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August 1, 2022
Dear Potential Booster, 

Douglass High School is gearing up for its 2022-2023 athletic seasons. The students have been working hard all summer in preparations to making that coveted state title run. All of our programs come with a cost. Whether that is new warm up’s, sports equipment, gym bags, theme nights at games and much more. That is where I am asking for your assistance this coming year. 

Below we have a list of packages that we are looking to find boosters for our programs. If you feel called to do so, we ask that you are mark which package you would like to support, mail this form and a check with the correct amount of money back to Douglass High School. Your donation will truly go straight to the student athletes at Douglass High School and Sisk Middle School. We greatly appreciate your consideration. 
__________ Package 1 - $150 – Business ad in all of our athletics programs for the year. 

__________ Package 2 - $200 – Business provided banner, is hung in one athletic season. 

__________ Package 3 - $250 – Business provided banner, is hung in two athletic seasons. 

__________ Package 4 - $300 – Business provided banner, is hung in all three athletic seasons. 

If you would like DHS to print the banner, we can do so, just add $50 to the costs listed above!

Again, I greatly appreciate your time and hopefully you would like to be part of something big. We look forward to our new partnership together for the upcoming school year! Go Bulldogs!

Thanks,

[image: image1.jpg]



Jason Menard

jmenard@usd396.net 
316-747-3310

Douglass High School/Middle School Athletic Director

www.centralplainsleague.com
*THIS IS SEPARATE FROM RADIO ADS, BUT THE MONEY GOES INTO THE SAME ACCOUNT
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